
 
Circular 

Ref. No. BBPSMN/2024/23   Date: 01.07.2024 

PTA (Parent Teacher Association) 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Bal Bharati Public School, Manesar! 

The PTA is an important organization within the school community and works hard 
to support the school. It is a matter of great pride for us that our children are 
nurtured within the folds of the ‘parent-school partnership,’ thereby raising their 
personal development and learning quotients many more notches. 

The last session of the PTA Committee is dissolved. We invite nominations for the 
PTA for the year 2024-27 for the positions of Class Representatives (CRs) for all 
classes, except B.V.-1 and Class XII. To nominate yourself or someone else, it is 
imperative that you have been a parent of Bal Bharati Public School, Manesar, for a 
minimum of one year. Each nomination needs to be seconded by two other parents 
of the same class. In case more than one nomination is received from any class, the 
CRs will be chosen through a draw system. Elections & Minutes will be recorded 
for the same. 

The school proposes to elect parents to the Executive Committee of the PTA once 
the Class Representatives are finalized. Parents of students from all classes who are 
willing to invest their time and efforts are requested to fill out the form available at 
the school reception and submit it at the school reception, no later than 10th 
July,2024 from 07:30 a.m. to 03:30 p.m. All the selected CRs will be informed 
telephonically. 

The Annual General Meeting will be planned and intimated soon after for the 
selection of the members of the Executive Committee. All the Class 
Representatives are requested to be present for the same. 

Rules and regulations of the elections are attached along with this circular. The hard 
copy is available at the school reception and soft will be mailed to all the parents.  

 Regards, 

Harsh Kumar 

(Principal) 


